Bruin Blooms
Sympathy Flowers
	Students have the opportunity to design sympathy flowers for the Fallen Warrior Memorial located at the Ponderosa High School stadium twice per year. Flowers are displayed during a special football game and for Memorial Day/Graduation. We appreciate the support of The Ponderosa Foundation, Mrs. Linda Gish, and Student Leadership for their collaborative efforts in funding these designs. These events allow our Floral Design students to learn about sympathy flowers and give back to their community. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	If you are interested in ordering sympathy flowers through Bruin Blooms, please contact Mrs. Fletcher. 
